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May 5, 2020 
 
OFFICE OF BUSINESS AFFAIRS MEMORANDUM No. FY20-31 
Distributed via Campus Email 
 
 
     To:  All Employees 
 
From: Rod Mireles 
 Interim Senior Vice President for Business Affairs 
 
    Re: Summer 2020 PV Summer Training and Enrichment Program (S.T.E.P.) – Canceled  
 

As a result of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, the University has decided to cancel 
the PV Summer Training and Enrichment Program (S.T.E.P.) for summer 2020.  PV S.T.E.P. is 
an on-campus, centrally funded, paid student internship program which we anticipate 
will resume next year. Thank you for your continued support of this annual student 
internship program.  

Student Employment Office remains dedicated to the professional development of all 
student workers. For student employment questions, please contact the Student 
Employment Office at 936.261.1793 or seo@pvamu.edu 

 
xc: Human Resources 
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